
 

Neethlingshof, Hill & Dale have a new distributor

Neethlingshof Wine Estate and Hill & Dale will now have its wines distributed by PB Liquor Merchants.

The change in distributors follows the unbundling of Lusan Premium Wines, which saw Neethlingshof Wine Estate and Hill
& Dale being acquired by Stone Pine Wines.

Previous distribution was handled by Distell.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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